
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
10th April 2018 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This half term, Mrs Stone, Ms Savoia and I are offering an art club for Key Stage 2 classes. 
This club will be aimed at broadening the children’s knowledge of different art and artists 
and we will be exploring different artistic techniques. The club will run on Tuesdays after 
school from 3:30pm until 4:30pm. It will run for six sessions; it will start on Tuesday 17th 
April and finish on Tuesday 22nd May. We will be hosting an exhibition of the artwork 
completed during this club after this final date. 
 
Unfortunately, we can only offer 20 spaces for this club. If your child is interested, please 
return the return slip to me by Friday 13th April. If we have more than 20 applicants, we 
will pick names randomly and then you will then be informed by email if your child has a 
place.  
 
If you have any further queries, please see me in Class 9. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Charlotte Platts 
c.platts@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 
Art club collection arrangements  
 
My child’s name:…………………………………………………………………… 
 
I will collect my child at 4:30pm  
 
My child will go to KOOSH from 4:30pm 
 
My child will walk home by themselves (Year 5/6 only) 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………… (parent/carer) 
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